
New STRA Laws Means Reviewing
Your By-laws!
STRA hosts must now register properties through this portal
and by-laws will need a review!

NSW Short Term Letting Policy
Deferred
The  new  Short  Term  Rental  Accommodation  (STRA)  policy,
government announces delays.

Short  Term  Letting  By-laws
New ‘Code of Conduct’
A new ‘Code of Conduct’ for short term letting. Strata blocks
should consider reviewing their by-laws.
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